From: Debono, Norman

Sent: Monday, July 15, 2019 12:23 PM

To: CPSC <cpsc@london.ca>

Cc: Cassidy, Maureen <mcassidy@london.ca>; Kelly Peckham; Dorothy Downs

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Request for delegation status

To Whom,

I am writing to request delegation status for an upcoming Community and Protective Services Committee meeting, Aug. 13.

The Forest City Film Festival wishes to speak to a report from Robin Armistead, manager of culture for the city, on the matter of the city creating a film development office, and hiring an officer, for that position.

Kelly Peckham, an experienced film industry professional and FCFF board member, will be making the presentation.

Thank you for this consideration.

Norman De Bono Board Chairperson Forest City Film Festival

Norman De Bono Journalist London Free Press